
From: Kayla Schott-Bresler
To: City Council
Cc: Rachael Markle; Kelly Rider; Kayla Schott-Bresler
Subject: HDC Comment on 185th Street Station Subarea Plan
Date: Thursday, March 12, 2015 2:20:14 PM
Attachments: HDC Comment on 185th Street Station Subarea Plan_3.12.15.pdf

Dear City Councilors,

 

Attached, please find HDC’s comment letter on the 185th Street Station Subarea Plan and
 Development Code Regulations. Thank you so much for your continued hard work
 throughout this process. Please don’t hesitate to be in touch in advance of Monday should you
 have any questions or want to discuss anything further. I am including below contact
 information for myself and Kelly Rider, HDC’s Policy Director.

 

HDC strongly values our partnership with the City of Shoreline and the Council’s
 commitment to creating safe, healthy, affordable homes for your residents.

 

Best wishes,

 

Kayla

 

Kayla Schott-Bresler, Policy Manager

Housing Development Consortium of Seattle-King County

1402 Third Avenue, Suite 1230

Seattle, WA 98101

(206) 682-9541 – office

(415) 847-7611 – cell

www.housingconsortium.org

 

 

Kelly Rider

mailto:kayla@housingconsortium.org
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:rmarkle@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:kelly@housingconsortium.org
mailto:kayla@housingconsortium.org
http://www.housingconsortium.org/



















Policy Director

Housing Development Consortium Seattle - King County

1402 3rd Ave., Suite 1230

Seattle, WA 98101

www.housingconsortium.org

206.682.9541 (office)

515.975.4907 (cell)
kelly@housingconsortium.org

 

 

http://www.housingconsortium.org/
mailto:kelly@housingconsortium.org
http://www.housingconsortium.org/events/calendar/#!event/2015/4/30/hdc-7th-annual-luncheon









